
Boyzone at Hopetoun House –
tickets still available

 

For the first time in its 300 year history, the five-star 17th
century stately home is opening its gates to major music acts
since it signed a five-year deal with promoters CK Events.

Speaking ahead of the event, Ronan Keating revealed that the
band is looking forward to its Edinburgh concert:-

“We can’t wait to return to Edinburgh and to perform to our
Scottish fans. The audience is always great and give us such a
warm reception.

“We  still  remember  the  audience  reaction  when  we  were  in
Edinburgh in 2008, they were brilliant. We’re hoping to get a
repeat of that on Saturday.

“We’ve  a  few  surprises  lined  up  and  it’s  sure  to  be  a
fantastic show with performances of some of our classic hits
and tracks from our new album.”

A  small  allocation  of  tickets  is  still  available  from
Ticketmaster  on  08444  99  99  90  or  online:
www.ticketmaster.co.uk

Event details:
Boyzone with special guests The Saturdays
Date: Saturday 6th August 2011
Venue: Hopetoun House, South Queensferry, EH30 9SL
Timings:
–       17:00 – Gates open
–       19:30 – The Saturdays
–       20:30 – Boyzone
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–       22:30 – Show finishes
–       23:00 – Arena closes


